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Commander  Kit Kubitz  
After a busy year, what will 2020 hold for Post 313. We will start 

with a General Membership meeting and Executive Committee 

meeting on January 6 at 9:30 am after coffee. The next weekend, 

we will have the first Post 313 Breakfast January 11 at 9 am for 

Veterans and guests. Thanks Bob, Tom and Bob for continuing to 

make this event great.  Meanwhile the Post continued to make steps 

toward greater community service, support for Veterans and troops 

downrange, and financial stability.  

 

With membership at 104, the Post achieved 83% of our member-

ship goal as of the last of 2019. Thanks to Office Manager Leslie 

Barker for implementing membership renewals under the new sys-

tem of the American Legion. Leslie took some deserved time off at 

the end of the year but will begin processing more renewals right 

after New Years. Remember you can always renew your American 

Legion membership on line. Also remember that due to recent fed-

eral law changes all service members who have served since Dec. 

7, 1941 are eligible for American Legion Membership.  

 

Thanks to Tom Beck and Bob Rogers for repairing the tiles in the 

entrance to the bar back area, continuing the improvement and 

maintenance of Post facilities. See the picture below of Tom help-

ing prepare the new area of black and white tile. With other new 

facilities like a top line piano and a projector attached to the beam 

of the hall, we can consider a variety of new rental opportunities, 

such as music recitals or video presentations. We will be reaching 

out to the Marin music community to advise them of these new ad-

ditions to Post 313’s hall.  

 

 

 

 
(Continued on page 3) 
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Post 313 Continues to Support Our Troops as shown 

by the following received from a group getting 

Christmas care packages.  

 

CLASSIFICATION: UNCLASSIFIED 

Sir: 

I just received your caring and thoughtful care pack-

age today. Everything in it was well received and 

will be put to good use. 

Thank you so very much for your love and support. 

My Soldiers and I wish you, your team and your 

families a safe and Merry Christmas. 

John P. Casto 

CW3, AV 

Operations Officer 

Fox Co, 1st AVN RGT 

Task Force ODIN 

 

 

 

Evidence of community support of Post 313 is also 

shown by the Posters made by the Neil Cummins 

School 3rd Grade classes of Teachers Mattos and 

Matthews. Here are pictures of Vietnam Veterans 

holding the large posters showing how the young-

sters feel about Veterans.  
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Post 313 Breakfast 

Saturday, January 11, 2020 

   9:00 am in Club Room 

$5.00  (All you can eat!) 
 Includes fruit  juice, scrambled eggs with cheese, pan-

cakes, bacon, sausage & coffee. 

 Reservation:  Signup in Club Room or Call Bill Bren-

nen (415-927-0393)  

 Leave message at the Post  (415-924-6283) 

Ernie Bergman, Ed Thornton and Bob Rogers 
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John Sammons and Frank Archibald 

 


